
Saturday, November 25th  10am-1pm 

5193 NE Elam Young Pkwy, Suite A, Hillsboro, OR 97124 

BottleDrop’s Holiday Give campaign will match 20% of all returns 

made between November 15th and December 2nd! 

Join us at the HSF office between 10am-1pm on Saturday, November 25th 

and drop off as many bottles and cans as you like! Need bags? We have 

them at the office.  We can even bag them up for you that morning! We will 

take them to the return center in the following days, so as not to exceed 

the 15 bag/day limit (which would disqualify HSF from the 20% match).  

Come on by, drop off your bottles and cans, grab a hot dog, watch a little 

football, and join us for a fun fall fundraiser for Hillsboro’s students!  

Pick up empty bags, or drop off full ones, 

anytime at the HSF office!  

Questions?  

Contact us a foundation@wcchamber.org 

or 503-726-2159 


